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Technical Notice                         17-003 
 
 
TO:   Montréal Exchange (MX) Participants 
 
FROM:  Technical Help Desk 
 
OBJECT:  Decommission of HSVF Unicast 
 
DATE:  March 27, 2017 
 

Further to previous Notices 14-011 & 15-009, Market Participants are advised that the Unicast TCP High 
Speed Vendor Feed (HSVF) will be decommissioned in November 2017.  

Clients are advised to migrate to either the D4 Multicast HSVF or the MX Order Book Feed (OBF) as a 
replacement to the Unicast HSVF as soon as possible to ensure continuity of feed service. 

Technical Specifications 

Specifications for both HSVF Multicast and OBF are available by request to the Technical Help Desk. 

 
Technical Help Desk 
Toll-free: 1-877-588-8489 
Local: 514-871-7872 
samsupport@tmx.com 
 

We thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Technical Help Desk 
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